
PLEASE NOTE

As we near the beginning of a new year 
there are a few things to keep in mind:

• Please inform the front desk staff of any insurance 
changes and provide them with a copy of your new 
insurance card.

• We would like to remind you that most insurance 
plan deductibles start over at the beginning of the 
new year.

• We advise you to call your insurance company 
and re-verify your therapy benefits for the new 
year, Athletico is not responsible for identifying any 
change in your coverage. If your benefits do change 
please notify the front desk staff.


